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3rd November 2020 

RE: Feel Good Fridays  

 

Dear Parents, 
 
We are all aware of the new restrictions starting on Thursday. As a school we have decided that 
everyone at SVPS needs something to look forward to each week, smiles and laughter are very much 
needed through the next couple of months. The next 7 Friday’s are going to be called ‘Feel Good 
Fridays’. Below you will see the theme for the day. There will be no cost to these days (apart from 
Children in Need and Christmas Jumper Day, NSPCC Charity). Hopefully the themes will make 
everyone smile before each weekend and also have something to look forward to as the weeks go 
by.  
 

 Friday 6th November = Something Bright for Bonfire Night – Brighter the better   
 

 Friday 13th November = Dress up as a Number [details to follow from Maths Team as this 
links to Children in Need] 

 

 Friday 20th November = ‘Wacky Wardrobe’ – ‘Wackier’ the better + Learn a Joke so when 
someone asks, ‘Do you know a Joke to make me smile…’ everyone can have a free laugh  

 

 Friday 27th November = Crazy Hair Day  
 

 Friday 4th December = Silly Sock Day [National Sock Day  – be creative with pairs of socks] 
+ FOSVPS Christmas Film Night in our class bubbles…details to follow 

 

 Friday 11th December = A Day of Hope – Dress up in a certain colour to make a 
rainbow…details to follow for which colour for which year group. 

 

 Friday 18th December = Christmas Jumper Day or Dress up in Festive Clothes 
 
All the above should allow for Year 5 to have their normal P.E. which is timetabled on Friday 
afternoons. If any Year 5 child decides not to wear their P.E kit as part of the Feel Good Friday 
themes, then they will need to bring their outdoor P.E clothes with them on Friday’s.  
 
Thanks for your continued support and lets all try and smile and have fun during the next couple of 
months.  

 

Mr. Mills Head Teacher 

Head Teacher: Mr G Mills BA (Hons), NPQH 

 


